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THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

15 September 2015 

I am pleased to inform you that pursuant to General Assembly resolution 68/302, I will 
convene the second informal interactive consultation with all relevant stakeholders of the 
World Summit on the Information Society (WSIS) on 19 October 2015 at UN Headquarters 
in New York as part of the preparatory process of the General Assembly WSIS review. 

At the first consultation convened on 2 July 2015 by H.E. Mr. Kutesa, President of the 69th 

Session of the General Assembly, WSIS stakeholders provided inputs for the draft outcome 
document. Based on these and other inputs collected from all relevant stakeholders, the non­
paper has been drafted and circulated for comments. The zero draft is expected to be 
available in the last week of September. 

The purpose of this upcoming consultation is to provide an opportunity for all relevant WSIS 
stakeholders to comment on the zero draft of the outcome document. These inputs will feed 
into the intergovernmental negotiation process. 

I encourage you to participate actively in this consultation. The time and venue will be 
announced in the Journal. A concept note and a provisional programme will be available in 
due course. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

Mogens Lykketoft 


